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Please join us at Howard Pew
Water Park i Waterways on Sunday, August 25
for our 7t Annual Family Picnic in the Park. We
started this tradition in 2017 with current and
past Rainbow families. Feel free to bring a potiuck
itetn and extended family members if you wish, we
love to Visit with siblings, grandparents, aunts and
uncles too!

Our
butterfly
larvae
were a
huge
success.
We learned
lots about the butterfly life cycle, and had a fun day
of special butterfly activities, and special wings and
snacks for everyone!

August 202¢ Newsletter

bring your favorite
coloring book to share with friends today

AUGUST 5" - CLOSED FOR HERITAGE DAY

come in your pjst!

Sunday, August 25, 1 pm
at Howard Pew Park —
7t0 Anhnhual Family Pichic in the Park! -

Lemonade Day

On a sad note, we are losing Addy, Emmy,
Brooke, and Lauren to school this year. We've
had so many years with these children, it’s

sad to see them move on, but also exciting to
watch them grow up! We hope to see them
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